
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/4/2022 5:59:55 PM

First name: Molly

Last name: Swock

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing to add my objection to the proposed development and expansion of Holland Lake Lodge

by POWDR Corporation.

I am not a Montana resident, but my daughter, son-in-law and grandson are residents of Bonner, MT.  I am

fortunate to be able to visit them several times a year, and one of my favorite places to visit is Holland Lake.  We

usually drive up for the day to have lunch, rent kayaks, hike and enjoy the breathtaking surroundings.  And yes,

we have been asked to leave the lodge premises on a few occasions.  My daughter's family and friends enjoy

camping there at least once or twice a year.  I would love for my grandson to be able to grow up enjoying Holland

Lake in all of its unspoiled beauty, as generations before him have.  

Being from the Chicago area, this magical place is so unlike the flat, urban landscape I am from.  This land does

not need to be "improved" in order to provide a "soulful" experience for the few who can afford it.  Holland Lake

provides that already for all to enjoy.    


